25™ August 2022

Dear Sirs,

Lytham Green Drive Golf Club which celebrated its centenary in 2013, has played an
important part in providing a facility for all local residents of Lytham St Annes and the
surrounding areas wishing to participate in the activity of playing golf, since the golf clubs
inception in 1913.

The club provides employment to over 22 members of staff who all live locally.

Golf is an activity which can be enjoyed by anyone of any age, gender or ability whilst also
giving an opportunity to disabled people to take part. it helps youngsters who were never
thought of as sporty to take part in a physical activity. It’s an activity which encourages
families to play together.

The benefits of fresh air and physical activity to a person’s wellbeing are well documented
and due to the impact of Covid 19 over the last two years probably more so in these
uncertain times.

Lytham Green Drive Golf Club has suffered historically during the winter months with
inclement weather, suffering prolonged periods of closure during this time.

With this in mind the club has recently undertaken an ambitious drainage plan being
implemented over the next few years to be able to offer existing members and new goifers

a facility they can use all year round.

Along with this Lytham Green Drive Golf Club is committed to improving the practise areas
to encourage young families to participate in the sport and to be an added asset to the local
area especially with the new housing developments in the adjacent areas.

Lytham Green Drive Golf Club is working in conjunction with Booth Ventures to provide an
all year-round golfing facility for members and the local community as a whole.

Yours faithfull

lan Stewart
Secretary/Manager
On behalf of Lytham Green Drive Golf Club Ltd





